

Knights of Columbus

Calvert Province

Micheal W. Thumm, FM Vice Supreme Master 19244 King James Parkway Lexington Park, MD 20653-3627 Phone: (301) 904-4373

E-mail: thummer75@md.metrocast.net

To:

Masters of the Calvert Province

Provincial Marshal, Calvert Province

From:

Micheal W. Thumm, FM, FDD, PGK, PFN

Vice Supreme Master

Date:

September 1, 2019

Subi:

Lapel Pin Policy for the Calvert Province

Worthy Sir Knights,

I want to provide you with the Lapel Pin policy for the Fourth Degree Uniform for the Calvert Province, following clarification of the photo showing pin placement in the Color Corps Drill Manual by the Supreme Master, following the Supreme Assembly meeting that the Immediate Former Vice Supreme Master and I just attended on August 8th and 9th, 2019, in Minneapolis, Minnesota. So, the following is the policy on the wearing of the lapel pin on the Fourth-Degree uniform:

 In accordance with Supreme Directive, the PG-113 pin is the only pin that will be worn with the Official Fourth Degree Uniform

2. The PG-113 pin will be worn positioned in the buttonhole of the uniform jacket, to be centered across the lapel. If the pin cannot be centered across the lapel in the buttonhole, then it will be placed adjacent to the buttonhole so that it will be centered across the lapel.

This lapel pin policy ensures uniformity no matter where we turn out or for what event. Please make sure that this policy gets out to all members.

Patriotically yours,

SK Micheal W. Thumm, Colonel, USMC, Retired

Michael W. The

Vice Supreme Master

CC: SK Joe Murtha, FM/Provincial Secretary, File